
Please be advised that the Short Term Study Abroad Application is being updated. 
The new application will be available by the end of September 2015. 

Please contact Jonathan Lincoln, Associate Provost for Curriculum and 
International Education, at lincolnj@wpunj.edu or ext. 2858, for any questions. 
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